
Redwood City Señors Softball Club 
Minutes for the March 5, 2025 Board of Directors Meeting 

Meeting brought to order at 6:40 p.m. 
The meeting was held in the Sunset Room, Veterans Memorial  Building 
Board members Present: William Picht, Dennis Logie, Randy Gavron, Ron Okada, Mike Lake 
and Deborah Coyne 
Not Present: Rick Bowlby and Pete Lewis 

AGENDA ITEMS 
1. Minutes and Treasury Reports Approved 
2. Fall Night league. The last night of play at Hawes was Monday, March 3 with 22 players. 

The first night at Highlands was March 4 with 32 players and pizza. 
3. Baughman Disbursement Fund. Deb checked with Bruce Utecht at the present senior 

center. He told us that there will be no exercise and training equipment at the new 
facility. It will be at the Adaptive PT in the Armory, if we wanted to donate new 
equipment. 

4. Friday, March 7, the entertainment committee will meet to discuss the Spring Fling. Deb 
will report back to the board before the next meeting. 

5. Bill will discuss the Giants trip with Rick and whether to proceed. 
6. The board recommended a return of dues to Laura Afoa concerning Jr Afoa. 
7. We did not get to the Saturday League review and evaluation since Pete and Rick were 

not there. 

Meeting ended at 7:36 p.m. 
Next meeting  Wednesday, April 2, 2025 
Minutes submitted by Deborah Coyne 


